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Heller: Another Political Vote Will 

Not Solve Our Nation’s Most Pressing Problems
(Washington, D.C.) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement on the procedural vote on S. 2204, which would eliminate oil and gas tax credits to extend failed stimulus programs.

“As Nevadans struggle with higher gas prices, the Senate has taken another political vote that will not solve our nation’s most pressing problems.  Raising taxes and extending failed stimulus programs will do nothing to lower prices at the pump.  During this debate, I offered a common sense solution that would close tax loopholes for big oil, provide relief at the pump for consumers, and allow development for the long-term energy production.  Unfortunately, instead of having an honest debate, there is just more of the same coming out of Washington.    
“It is past time for Congress to get to work solving our nation’s most pressing issues.  Nevadans have already been hit hard by the economic downturn; high gas prices are only making a tough situation worse.  Congress should do everything in its power to provide relief to Americans who are already struggling to make ends meet and spend less time picking partisan fights,” said Senator Dean Heller. 

Heller’s Gas Price Relief Act

· Closes oil and gas tax loopholes for the major integrated oil companies, and provides a permanent reduction in the gas tax. 

· Provides access to oil and gas resources in Arctic National Wildlife Refuge and the outer continental shelf, and approves the Keystone XL Pipeline. 

· Ensures solvency of the Highway Trust Fund by using revenues from the closed tax loopholes.
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